CAAT. 07/ 9294 The Civil Aviation Authority of Thailand
333/105 Lak Si Plaza,

Khamphaeng Phet 6 Rd,

Talat Bang Khen, Lak Si,

Bangkok 10210, THAILAND

Email: airworthiness@caat.or.th

|§ November 2020

Dear Sir,
Subject: Acknowledgement Letter — Foreign Repair Station Certificate No. 227/2541

In reference to your application dated 25 September 2020, concerning the renewal of
Foreign Repair Station Certificate No. 227/2541.

Please be informed that the renewal certificate is currently being processed.
In the interim, this letter hereby:

i) acknowledges the application for renewal of Foreign Repair Station Certificate
No. 227/2541, issued to Bearing Inspection, Inc., United States; and
i) certifies an extension of Repair Station activities until the certificate renewal
processing is completed, unless otherwise decreed by the Director General.
All conditions and limitations specified in Foreign Repair Station Certificate
No. 227/2541 remain in force during the renewal process.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Authority for any clarification required.

Yours sincerely,

Mo foret

(Paisit Herabat)
Manager of Airworthiness and Aircraft Engineering Department
For Director General
The Civil Aviation Authority of Thailand

Attn: Mr. Greg Antonowitsch

Quality Manager

Bearing Inspection, Inc.

4422 Corporate Center Drive,

Los Alamitos CA 92708 USA

Phone: +1 714 484 2445



